
 

  

WSC MEETING SUMMARY 
 

COMMITTEE NAME Torrumbarry WSC 

MEETING DATE 28 September 2017 

ATTENDEES 

WSC members: Guy Duncan (Chair), Kyal Seibert, Anne Hodge, Tim McNeil, Charlie 
Gillingham, Nathan Free 

GMW attendees: Dale McGraw, Ross Stanton, Paul Arthurson, Daniel Arnold 

APOLOGIES Bernice Lumsden, Andrew Leahy, Chris Greenwood, Peter Egglestone  

 

Main Topics Discussed 

Connections Update   

• A presentation was provided which summarised progress of the project 
• A summary of winter works completed and in progress was presented  
• The committee was provided information regarding identified future works and milestone targets  
Water Resources Update  

• An overview of the current resources and allocations was provided 
• Forecast and rainfall predictions were tabled from the BOM  
• Committee generally discussed carryover and impact on allocations 
Tariff & Delivery Share review  

• Committee agreed that review is necessary and would like to be involved in process  
• Agreed there should be WSC representation on the review committees 
• It was noted due to time constraints that  a more detailed discussion will occur at the WSC October meeting 
Operational Update 

• Update was provided regarding winter works program and progress 
• A general update was provided regarding staff changes, including LSL, and recent appointment  
 


